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CAA Norway has organized an annual event every year since the start of the national chapter 
in 2008. The events alternate every other year between workshop and two-day conference. 
CAA-N arranged a workshop with the theme Photogrammetry and 3D-documentation in 
Archaeology on the 13th October 2015 at the University campus in Oslo. The workshop was 
arranged in cooperation with the Institute of Archaeology, Conservation studies and History 
(IAKH) and the Museum of Cultural History (KHM), University of Oslo.  

Presenters at the event came from Museum of Cultural History, the University of Oslo, The 
Norwegian Maritime Museum in Oslo, The National Maritime Museum in Gdansk and 
Tromsø University Museum. The workshop was also part of the bilateral cooperation between 
the National Maritime Museum in Gdansk and the Museum of Cultural History funded by 
EEA and Norway Grants projects. 

CAA Norway does not charge membership fees, and the members are those registering for the 
annual event. This year around 50 people took part.  

The board members continue from last year: 

Espen Uleberg (chair) 
Evy Berg 
Kristin Eriksen 
Lars Gustavsen 
Steinar Kristensen  

The board members have also been active in preparing for the international CAA-conference, 
which will be hosted by the Museum of Cultural History in Oslo in 2016. 

 

20. March Espen Uleberg (chair) 

 


